
FERPA and Model Releases
With regard to the privacy of students, the university is bound by FERPA, a federal law that requires that we have a student's written permission to use his 
or her image. Photos of students, like other academic records, are considered private and restricted. The Office of Legal Affairs model release is   here.

Please let me know if you have questions. Leea Mechling (leea@austin.utexas.edu) in Legal Affairs is very helpful and can give you guidance if you have 
more nuanced policy questions.

https://wikis.utexas.edu/download/attachments/44449673/Release%20form%20for%20photo%20or%20video.pdf?version=1&modificationDate=1364390900000&api=v2
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